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MEDIA ADVISORY

Ald. Chambers to take part in Congressional Café town hall session on Saturday 

Alderman Mark Chambers, Jr. is inviting residents to attend the Congressional Café public town hall meeting and listening session on Saturday, March 15, from 10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. at Marshall High School (auditorium), 4141 N. 64th St. 
	
The meeting will be hosted by Congresswoman Gwen Moore, and will also feature State Rep. Supreme Moore Omokunde and Alderman Chambers. 

“There are many new developments coming from Washington (D.C.) almost daily that are impacting constituents, and Saturday’s meeting will help provide important information about federal legislative issues, events in Congress, and constituent concerns,” Alderman Chambers said.

 What: Congressional Café public town hall meeting 
When:  Saturday, March 15, from 10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.
Where: Marshall High School (auditorium), 4141 N. 64th St.
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